STH to visit Guangzhou

The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Mr Frank Chan Fan, will leave
for Guangzhou tomorrow morning (June 5) and will have a meeting with the
Guangdong Provincial Government on operational matters of the Guangzhou-
Shenzhen-Hong Kong Express Rail Link. He will return to Hong Kong at night.
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